SIS/STC/068/2017-18 October 10, 2018
Dear Parent,

Please be informed that the Annual Quiz Competition, 2018 first round will be conducted on October
28, 2018 and the finals will be conducted 1 week later during the class hours. The topics and
questions were uploaded earlier. Current affairs questions also will be included in the competition.
Train your wards properly. For any further queries, contact the class teacher.

Prof. M. Abubaker
Principal




